
 

 

RAC RACKET SPORTS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

NEW CONFERENCE ROOM 4TH FLOOR 
Wednesday OCTOBER 27, 2021 

 
 

Members attending: 
Ron Larkin DOHospitality, Tim Broad RAC REP, Joe Birnbaum 
Chair, Hugh Howarth Secretary, Carolyn Bethea, Pat Portega 
Excused: Leslie Anderson, Doug Roderick                                                                                        
Absent: Tom Tidwell, Barbara Morris, Angie Gnann 
Resigned: Dave Mohl 
 
Called to order at 2:15pm by Chairman Birnbaum.  Quorum 
present 
 
Minutes of July 14, 2021 reviewed and approved. 
 
Old Business:  
Still looking for resident tennis players. 
Need to remove overpainted pickleball lines on tennis court. 
Tennis court surfaces need to be powerwashed/repainted. 
 
New Businesss: 
Dave Mohl resigned.  His services very much appreciated. 
Tim Broad assumes role as RAC REP. 
Ron asked to have windscreens and canvas seating cover 
reinstalled. 
Possible fees for nonresident pickleball discussed.  Felt not 
necessary.  Outsiders definitely benefitting community. 
Maintenance will place additional trash cans; trash/food being left 
by outsider court users creating a problem. 
Resident concerns about liability by outside players will be 
discussed by Chair Birnbaum and Executive Director. 



 

 

New pickleballs available at Pro Shop.  Additionally, paddles, 
rackets available for participants. 
Note of appreciation for new umbrellas for pickleball courts. 
Ron will ask leader of outside pickleball players about providing 
lessons for FP Residents.  FP will supply beverages, donuts. 
Ask Marketing to consider refurbishing horseshoe, shuffleboard 
courts and adding cornhole court as an incentive for older move 
ins. 
 
With no further business, closed by Chairman Birnbaum at 2:52. 
 
Next meeting: 
Wednesday December 15, at 2pm in 3rd floor Conference 
Room. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Hugh Howarth 
Secretary 
 


